
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

Greetings from LONGVIEW PUBLIC SCHOOL, May the year 2020 bring lot of 

positive surprises and good luck for you. 

The board exams for our children are right at the corner, and all of us are very 

anxious of their performance. We as a school want a great result and headlines 

in news papers and you as parents want to make your child the talk of the 

town. There is no harm in this thinking but should not be at the cost of a poor 

teenager, who can hardly decide what he wants to do when he grows up. 

Children are born with multiple talents; some require subject knowledge and 

others just determination, attitude and willingness to achieve great heights. 

Let us not force an athlete to spend all his life just on maths. 

At the same time, dear students you must not get carried away by what most 

people write and speak all the time that, “grades don’t matter”. My simple 

message to you dear students is to give your 100% and not let your 

achievement in one exam deter you from your goals.  

Parents and teachers, you must love them for what they have achieved and 

not label them as losers if they fall short of your expectations. 

Let us all create an environment for them to participate in exams as just 

another event in their life, may be like a birthday celebration which happens 

every year. Let this not be the last exam but the first for them.  

Just this exam should not take away all their happiness but see them climb 

each step with lot of confidence and maturity. 
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